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May 12, 2014 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: 	Kate Husband 
Office of Human Environment 
NCDOT Division of Highways 

FROM: 	Ramona M. Bartos Rad...Lao- IA.%:(A.Avs 

SUBJECT: 	Addendum to Historic Structures Survey Report for replacement of Bridge 261 on SR 1597 
Over Hickory Creek, PA 12-08-0082, Henderson County, ER 14-0263 

Thank you for your April 7, 2014, memorandum concerning the above report. We are pleased that you have 
concurred with our determination that the Riley Wall House (H1274) is eligible for listing in the National 
Register of Historic Places under Criterion C for Architecture. We have considered the boundary that you have 
recommended for the property — twenty (20) feet from the west, south and east walls of the house and across 
Bearwallow Mountain Road to twenty (20) feet from the west, north and east walls of the bankhouse on the 
north side of the road - and agree that the area provides an adequate setting for the historic buildings. 

The above comments are made pursuant to Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act and the 
Advisory Council on Historic Preservation's Regulations for Compliance with Section 106 codified at 36 CFR 
Part 800. 

Thank you for your cooperation and consideration. If you have questions concerning the above comment, 
contact Renee Gledhill-Earley, environmental review coordinator, at 919-807-6579 or renee.gledhill-
earley@ncdcr.gov. In all future communication concerning this project, please cite the above referenced 
tracking number. 

cc: 	Mary Pope Furr, NCDOT 

Location: 109 East Jones Street, Raleigh NC 27601 Mailing Address: 4617 Mail Service Center, Raleigh NC 27699-4617 Telephone/Fax: (919) 807-6570/807-6599 



Proposed National Register Boundary, Riley Wall House. 

Please review the proposed National Register Boundary and return comments to NCDOT 
so that we may proceed with an effects evaluation. If you have any questions, please 
contact me at 919-707-6075 or klhusband@ncdot.gov. 
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